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Comments: Hello,

Please consider wildlife and the value of peaceful, quiet areas. People seek solace in our ever-shrinking natural
world. There are only a few areas that back-country skiers can feasibly access within a day. The Lobo area at
the top of Wolf Creek Pass, and area around the Pass Creek Yurt, provide solace and quiet despite being close
to Highway 160. Please consider designating at least these areas, as well as all areas near back-country huts
and yurts that are accessible within a day's ski, to be off limits to OSVs.

OSVs produce noise, fumes, and are a detriment to human enjoyment as well as wildlife. OSV trails should be
designated, rather than having OSV use a "right" on all trails.

Thank you.



